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Nina Larssen 
Remediation Project Manager 
103 Montgomery Street 
P.O. Box 29052 

Miriam Barcellona Ingenito 
Acting Director 

700 Heinz Avenue 
Berkeley, California 94710-2721 

San Francisco, California 94129-0052 

Dear Ms. Larssen: 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. 
Governor 

Thank you for submitting the Lendrum Court Remedial Investigation Summary Report 
and Screening Risk Evaluation, Presidio of San Francisco, California, dated May 15, 
2015 (Report). The Report summarizes the remedial investigations that have taken 
place at the Lendrum Court Site between October 2012 and September 2014. 

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) has completed its review and 
approves the May 15, 2015 Lendrum Court Remedial Investigation Summary Report 
and Screening Risk Evaluation. The Report adequately addresses DTSC's comments 
on a previous draft of the document. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (510) 540-3879 or at 
George.Chow@dtsc.ca .gov. 

Sin~~ 

George Chow 
Project Manager 
Brownfields and Environmental Restoration Program 
Berkeley Office 

cc: See next page. 
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cc: Mr. Bruce Handel 
Bruce. Handel@usace.army.mil 

Ms. Eileen Fanelli 
EF anelli@trcsolutions.com 

Mr. Justin Hanzel-Durbin 
JHanzel-Durbin@trcsolutions.com 

Mr. John DeWitt 
jdewitt@ekiconsult.com 


